
We are on the lookout for
committed volunteers for the 2025-

2026 CCD program. If you’re
passionate about sharing your faith

with young people, we would be
thrilled to have you on board! No
prior experience is necessary, as

training will be provided.
To volunteer or to find out more,
please reach out to Jesse Rios at

jesse.st.leo.dre@gmail.com or
contact the church office. 
Join us in creating a strong

foundation of faith for the next
generation!

Thank you for your support!

CCD Teachers & Assistants
Needed!

Catholic Charities Update
We appreciate your generosity!

Here’s how we’re progressing toward
our parish goals:

St. Leo: $10,088 of $11,500  
St. Francis: $1,400 of $1,500  

St. Mary: $1,425 of $1,500  
We're very close! If you haven’t made

a pledge yet, please consider
contributing to help us achieve our

goals. Every contribution truly makes
a difference. Thank you for your

support!

St. Francis
 12:15pm- 

Pro Populo

St. Mary
4:00pm (Sat)-

Pro Populo

St. Leo
8:00am- 

Pro Populo

 10:15am-
Pro Populo

Mass Intentions

Rev. Fr. George Maniangattu – Administrator

St. Francis of Assisi Catholic
Parish—Livingston St. Mary Catholic Parish—Eutaw
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St. Leo Lector Schedule
          8:00 am                    10:15 am

  Apr 06    Diane Brooker     Denise Duke
  Apr 13     Louise Marzen     Brian Sellers
  Apr 20                 Easter Schedule
  Apr 27     Marti Herlong      Youth Liturgy
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3/30/2025
St. Leo: $2,257.00

St. Francis: $564.00
St. Mary: $290.00

Last Week’s
Offertory

April 6, 2025 Fifth Sunday of Lent, Year C
DAILY MASS
@ St. Leo’s
8:00 a.m.

M-T-W-TH-F

Thank you for your generous support of The Catholic Relief
Services Collection and for revealing Christ’s love to those who are

poor and marginalized around the world. If you missed the
collection,  it’s not too late to give! Just visit

www.usccb.org/nationalcollections
for more information. #iGiveCatholicTogether also accepts

donations for this collection(usccb.igivecatholictogether.org).

Support St. Leo’s
We invite you to pause in prayer and ask for
God’s guidance on how you can help keep

St. Leo’s a thriving place of worship. We have
been abundantly blessed—how can we

show our gratitude for the gift of the Holy
Eucharist?

This Lenten season, as we focus on Prayer,
Fasting, and Almsgiving, consider renewing
your commitment to giving. Your generosity
sustains our parish, supports our priest, and
keeps our church doors open, ensuring that

the light of faith continues to shine.
We deeply appreciate your support. Please

take time to reflect on how you can
contribute. Thank you, and may God bless

you!

The Catholic Relief Services 2nd Collection, March 30

Easter Flowers at St. Leo’s
Join us in celebrating the joy

of Easter with stunning
Easter lilies! These lovely
flowers will enhance the

beauty of our worship space
throughout the Easter

season. Once the season
wraps up, you are invited to

take your lily home with you.
To place your order, please

reach out to the parish office
or drop your order in the

offering basket. 
Each lily is available for $35.
We will be accepting orders

until April 13, 2025.
Thank you for assisting us in

commemorating the
Resurrection with these

meaningful symbols of hope
and renewal!

Catholic Relief
Services Second

Collection
3/30/2025

St. Leo: $166.00
St. Francis: $65.00
St. Mary: $100.00

Let the one among you who is
without sin be the first to throw a

stone at her.
John 8:7

Join us on Sunday, April 27, from 8:30 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. as we celebrate Divine Mercy
Sunday and the last day of CCD with a special parish breakfast! Let’s come together in

faith, fellowship, and gratitude for a wonderful year of learning and growing in Christ. All
are welcome! We look forward to celebrating with you! More information can be found on

Facebook or by contacting the church office.

St. Leo’s Divine Mercy Breakfastgrace and gratitude:

mailto:jesse.st.leo.dre@gmail.com
tel:3342892767
http://stleo.info/

